
T E L E P H O N E  C O N V E R S A T I O N  
R E C O R D  

 Jagroop Khela, State Water Resources Control Board, Division of Water Quality, 
Water Recycling 

Call To: 

Phone No.: (916) 341-5560 Date:  April 15, 2010 

Call From: Catherine Lambert/CH2M HILL Time:  11:45 AM 

Subject: Wastewater Treatment Permit/Recycled Water Use 

I spoke with Mr. Kehla regarding whether the treatment and use of recycled water from a 
permitted wastewater treatment plant (WWTP) for industrial processes requires the user to 
obtain a permit from the RWQCB. Mr. Kehla stated that the industrial user does not require 
a permit from the RWQCB for the treatment and use of recycled water. The WWTP would 
be responsible for notifying the RWQCB of any changes that may affect their permit (e.g., 
WDRs).  
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